Planning Board Meeting Minutes

May 5, 2022 at 7:00 PM, McAuslan Hall

Present: Bonnie Loforte, Counselor

Allison Trudell, Counselor Gary Toth, Counselor

Ron Marsden, Code Enforcement Officer

Ned Waterbury, ZBA Chairman

Absent: Nancy Weber, Chairwoman

Graham Seiter, Town Attorney

And 0 in the audience.

Counselor Loforte opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance at 7:00 pm.

A motion was made by Toth and seconded by Trudell to approve the April 2022 regular meeting minutes. The motion was adopted by a vote of 3 ayes: Loforte, Toth, and Trudell, and 0 nays.

Old Business

Tug Hill Local Government Training Conference

Loforte said the Tug Hill training this year was excellent. Loforte said that the historic preservation class was very well done and offered to make copies of the notes. Trudell said the Rural Planning session was very good and offered to share notes. Trudell said the information may be available online as well. Trudell said the session on ethics was also very informative but included more anecdotal information.

Sawmill Law

Loforte asked for opinions on the updated sawmill law draft. Toth said members from the planning and zoning board helped explain some of the reasoning behind some of the points of the new law. Marsden said a copy of the law will be given to each applicant upon applying for a sawmill permit. Loforte said she noticed very little change in the new draft.

New Business- none

A motion was made by Trudell and seconded by Toth to adjourn at 7:26 pm. The motion was adopted by a vote of 3 ayes: Loforte, Toth, and Trudell, and 0 nays.

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Wild Town Clerk